
BCCWID Highway Boring Project 
 
During early September of 2013 construction began on a second line to service 
East Side Water Customers. During the February 2013 BCCWID Board Meeting 
Management suggested boring a line replacement under the freeway, noting the 
current line was installed in the 60's. If that line failed, there would be a lengthy 
loss of service while a temporary line was installed. The cost estimate was 
$80,000.00 and the Board unanimously approved seeking bids. In April Mitch 
Coury, representing Dolina Construction, Inc., was the lowest of three bidders at 
$73,400.00 and the Board accepted the bid. The start of the work was delayed 
because of permitting problems with the County but is expected to be completed 
quickly with no loss of customer service. 
 

  
  

  
  

 

 

 


